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Gentlemen:

The Long lsland Power Authority (LIPA) has submitted a proposed
Decommissioning Plan for the Shoreham Nuclear Power Station. 1In
connection with that submittal LILCO reguests that:

(1) the NRC Staff consider this proposed decommissioning
plan as the one which must be submitted prior to or with
an application for term‘nation of license (10CFR50.82),

(2) fees associated with the review of the proposed
decommissioning plan be charged to the Shoreham docket
and forwarded to LILCO for payment until licensce
transtfer, and

(3) NRC Staff requests for additional information be sent
directly to LIPA,

Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated.
Please do not hesitate to call my office should you need
additional information or clarification concerning this request.

Very truly yours,

A ';.;,
‘”5in D, Leonafa Jg. 4 ///

Yice President - Officﬂ of

‘Corporate Services & /

Office of Nuclear , /
910102 0
GJIG/ab 9{1301090233 2101022 /40

cct: 8. Brown
T, T. Martin

4% B. Norris



